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The

Digital SAT®
is

Coming
Are you ready?

The SAT® will be digital in the U.S. starting in spring of 2024. 
Students in the class of 2026 and younger will take the new exam. 
Our experts will help create a personalized learning plan to ensure 

students are successful when it’s time to take the Digital SAT®.


